Meth and Suicide Prevention Initiative
Kara Jetty, Director

March 2019 — Monthly Report

March was a bust month for trainings to be certified for our program. Almira and | both were certified in
the ASSIST and QPR training for suicide. Also, met with First Link and the VA hospital to get resources for
our community for people who suffer with PTSD. Learned how | can do referrals with the VA to assist
our veterans.

3/11/19 — Travel to Fargo for ASSIST training

3/12-13/19 — ASSIST training.

3/14/19 — Met with First Link and VA hospital social workers to help our community veterans with PTSD.
3/15/19 - Traveled to Grand Forks for QPR training for suicide (Gatekeeper training)

3/19/19 - Colorectal Cancer Event in Conference room 10:00 — 1:00.

3/20/19 — MSPI/Native Connections Suicide Coalition meeting 2:00 — 3:00. Talking Circle @ Crowhill
Wellness Center 6:00pm — 8:00pm.

3/22/19 - Almira went was at Warwick school to teach the AILS curriculum from 2:30 to 3:30pm.

3/26/19 — Weekly conference call with Rae about the meeting in Omaha and the budget. She asked me
to present on our program. She was fascinated with the program and pleased that it was back
incompliance with the scope of work and grant activities. | agreed to present and she asked our budget
and she was worried that the budget was not being spent down with just a few more months to go this
year. We agreed | would order promotional items for the program and that | would host and help with
more events. She was overall happy that the program.

3/28/19 — We talked at Family night in Warwick, also, had the incentive day for the YPC members-
dinner and a movie.

3/29/19 - Almira was in Warwick to tach AILS curriculum. MSPI helped host the St. Patty’s dance at
Woodlake Wellness center from 7:00pm to 11:00pm. We had an awesome turnout with a lot of
participation.




